
 

 

 
 
 

"Best Practices in Jesuit Higher Education" 
Call for submitting best practices in Reconciliation, Peace, and Mission Integration in 

Jesuit higher education institutions. 
 
 
The Best Practices in Jesuit Higher Education Project is pleased to announce a call for articles 
for its third issue, which will focus on Reconciliation, Peace, and Mission Integration in Jesuit 
universities and colleges. 
 
The "Best Practices in Jesuit Higher Education Project" is a global initiative of the 
International Association of Jesuit Universities (IAJU), intending to collect and share quality 
content on best practices and know-how of our institutions. In addition to promote academic 
collaboration, encourage reflection, and identify strategic colleagues in common areas and 
themes.  
 
The best practices selected will be published and promoted in the IAJU’s website, social 
media, newsletter, infographics, and the project’s magazine. Jesuit Higher Education 
Regional Networks will also disseminate these articles in their own media. Afterwards, a 
series of Webinars with selected authors will be organized to promote discussion and 
networking among the Ignatian community around the world.  
  
For this purpose, faculty members, administrators, and staff of Jesuit institutions of Higher 
Education are invited to write an article that meets the requirements established for this 
third issue on the basis below.   
 
English, Spanish or French manuscripts are accepted. The articles must be sent to this email 
address before May 30th, 2022.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Academic Advisor Committee for the Issue Nº3 on Best Practices in Reconciliation in Jesuit 
Higher Education Institutions:  
- Susana Di Trolio, Executive Secretary of the Kircher Network. 
- Elías López, S.J., Chair of the IAJU Task Force on Peace and Reconciliation, Pontifical 

Comillas University. 
- Jacques Haers, S.J., IAJU Task Force on Peace and Reconciliation, Faculty of Theology and 

Religious Studies, KU Leuven. 
- Ma. Camila Mantilla, IAJU Task Force on Peace and Reconciliation, Pontifical Javeriana 

University-Cali. 
- Ana Karen Barragán, IAJU Communication Committee, University of San Francisco. 

https://iaju.org/working-groups/best-practices-jesuit-higher-education
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